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A message from Mrs French 

 

Dear parents 

 

We have had a fabulous start to the Summer term in school.  The children are now fully 

immersed in their new learning and producing some great pieces of work.  Please 

remember to look at your class page on the school website where you will find 

information about what your child is learning this term. Trips and visitors are already 

arranged to support the learning over the term, if you are able to help on any of these 

events please let class teachers know. 

 

We will be holding some open afternoons for prospective new starters to our nursery.  Our 

nursery offers excellent pre-school provision from the age of 2 years.  We can work with 

you to offer hours which suit you and your child.  Attending a nursery which is attached to 

a school provides the very best opportunities for your child to be school ready.  If you 

have a child or know of friends and other family members who are looking for excellent 

nursery provision, please do come along to one of these open afternoons.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

Over the next few weeks our Year 2 children will be involved in their end of KS1 SATS 

assessments.   These assessments will be planned in small groups and will be delivered in a 

supportive manner. We will report your child's end of Key Stage 1 results to you next half 

term.  If you have any questions about this please speak to either myself or your child's 

class teacher. 

 

As the summer term is historically a very busy one, do keep your eye on the dates section 

as things are added to the school calendar for updates of when things are happening. 

 

 

 

 



MY PERSONAL BEST AWARDS 

This week’s value is Respect. 

These children have shown empathy in their learning this week. 

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

         

 

This weeks best attendance goes to Swifts with 97.8% 

Well done! 
  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Kingfishers – 86.3% Swallows – 88.8% Owls – 87.1% 

Puffins – 94.8% Swifts – 97.8% Robins – 88.4% 

 

Achievement Awards Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 

 

Kingfishers 

 

Swallows Owls 

Chloe and Toby Eliza and Alia Charlie H and 

Hollie 

 

Puffins 

 

Swifts Robins 

Harley and Arthur Gwenifer and 

Jayden 

David and 

Sienna 

Key Dates 

 SUMMER TERM 2022 

09.05.22-27.05.22 Year 2 SATs 

09.05.22 Year 1 Beach Trip 

12.05.22 Nursery Open Evening at 3.30pm 

30.05.22 – 03.06.22 HALF TERM 

06.06.22-10.06.22 Phonics Screening Check (Year 1) 

13.06.22 Wheal Martyn Trip (whole school) 

06.07.22 Sports Day 

22.07.22 LAST DAY OF TERM 

25.07.22 INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

26.07.22 Jubilee Day – School closed to all staff and pupils 

 We are so proud of the children who have 

reached the sunshine for exceptional  

kindness, behaviour or friendliness to others.          

                     

You are an exceptional role model. 

               

                        

                                                   

 

Kingfishers - Faith  

Puffins - Piter  

Swallows - Amarii 

Swifts - Huey  

Owls - Finley 

Robins - Harvey  
 

Chloe (Kingfishers) 

Finley (Kingfishers) 

Isabelle (Swallows) 

Evie (Owls) 

Ruby (Owls) 
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